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Mark,

These comments are in reference to case #: C14-2020-0078. 

I am the President of the Alicante Condominium Townhomes Homeowners Association.  Our
property located at 11203 FM 2222, abuts the property referenced in this case.  The
Homeowner's Association's position in this case is strongly in favor of the zoning change to
add the MU combining district to the property, which will permit the construction of
apartments on the tract.

We are pleased that land will now be used for residential development, instead of retail.  The
planned multi-family residential is a much more compatible use, in our estimation, than its
current zoning restrictions allow.  We also believe the planned luxury apartments for the site
will have a greater positive impact on our property values, as well as work to help alleviate the
current housing shortage in Austin.

Trinsic Residential and their agents have worked in good faith with us to mitigate any and all
concerns that we presented to them.  We will be creating a private restrictive covenant to
memorialize these agreements.  In light of the considerations they have made, we have no
reservations about providing our full support of the zoning change.

We hope that the Zoning and Platting Commission will approve the request for the zoning
change.

Respectfully,
K.J. Bartosh, President
Alicante Condominium Townhomes, Inc.
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